
HRHS FALCONS BAND  

NEWSLETTER 
                                          SEPTEMBER, 2021 

From the Band Boosters and Staff  - Thank you to all the families who signed up to 

worked the Concessions Stands yesterday.  You are truly appreciated!  We are asking that ALL families signup to 

work Concession at least once this Season (1 in Spring and 1 in Fall) to make sure the same families donôt miss eve-

ry performance.   We have 11 opportunities this year to earn over $10,000 to support the band.  Please use this link 

to Sign up.  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ea4a92baaf94-2021 

Our first competition show is less than 2 weeks away, Directors and Students will be working hard to get the full show 
ready for judging on Sept 15th.  Please feel free to show up for the last 15mins of practice to see how the show is 
coming along and cheer these kids on! 

Order Your Band Spirit 

Wear!  Its official, we have our show 

shirt logo completed and ready to order.  

We have several items available: 

¶ 2021 Show Shirt  

¶ HRHS Spirit Shirt  

¶ HRHS Sprit Hoodie 

 

Orders are due Sept  12th by 5pm 

so please follow the link below 

ASAP to place your order. 

Click HERE to complete your    

order today.  Thank you! 

 

Fundraiser Updates - Thank you to all who participated in our monthly fundraiser.  So far 

this year we have raised:  

* Peddle for Parkinson's = $450    Parryôs Pizza = $400    King Soopers = $708 

* Tillamook Jerkyï HAPPENING NOW!  If your student hasnôt picked up a bag to sell please 

have them see Mr. Rigolini, Mr. Barker or any Board Member so 

we can get them a bag.  $1.50/stick or 4 for $5.  

 

Our Sept Spirit Night fundraiser will be at 

Red Robin.  Date and Time TBD 

 

 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ea4a92baaf94-2021
http://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen5A4ywS2H7gNaTZMWQ9ZH_ZsO-oMIso8EX-b28fAq-xZj7w/viewform


Marching Band Uniforms   Thank you 

to all the families who attended the uniform 

fitting on Aug 17th.  Having all the extra help-

ing hands made the workload easy for all.  

Color Guard students have been measured 

and their uniforms have been ordered.  We 

hope to have the band in full uniform for our 

first performance  on Sept 15th.  

Students Needs Black Socks! We have 

provided the students with everything they 

need EXCEPT black socks.  Each student 

needs to bring a six pack of long (crew or 

mid calf length), plain black socks.  No-show 

or ankle socks are too short!  These socks 

will be kept in the students uniform bag to be 

used throughout the year. 

Dinkles   If your student marched last year 

and has their Dinkles at home make sure 

they bring them to school ASAP. 

Thank you for making sure our students 

have everything they need. 

Calendar of Events  - sync to the Google Calendar version 
at www.hrhsbands.com to get the most up to date information 

§ Sept 11 (Sat) Soccer Concessions Fundraiser 2:45pm and/

or 4:45pm .  MB Students can work this one to get Volun-

teer Hours since they are not performing 

§ Sept 14 (Tues) Band Booster Parent Meeting 6:30pm 

§ Sept 15 (Weds) Douglas County Marching Showcase 3pm  

- Performance Time 5:45pm 

§ Sept 16 (Thurs) Soccer Concessions Fundraiser 2:45pm  

§ Sept  TBD- Spirit Night Restaurant Fundraiser 

§ Sept 18 (Sat) Friendship CupðTime TBD 

§ Sept 21 (Tues) Soccer Concessions Fundraiser 6:45pm  

§ Sept 25 (Sat) MB Rehearsal 8amð12pm 

§ Oct 1 (Fri) Soccer Concessions Fundraiser 2:45pm          

MB Students can work this one to get Volunteer Hours 

since they are not performing 

§ Oct 2 (Sat) Legend MB FestivalðTime TBD 

Please join us for your next Band Booster Meeting, Tuesday 
Sept 14th.  Parents are invited to arrive at 6:15pm to watch 

the end of practice and then gather in the band room for the 
meeting.  Re member, this is YOUR  booster organization, 
come help us make it great! 

Save the Date ðUpcoming Events  

Douglas County Marching Showcase, Weds Sept 15th - Can you believe its here already, our 

first performance of the year!  This is not a judged event but rather a time for 9 of our Douglas 

County Schools to come together and cheer each other on.  Be on the look out for a SignUp Geni-

us invite to signup to help carpool our student from HRHS to Echo Park Stadium in Parker.  Gates 

open at 3:30pm with the first school performing at 4:30pm.  HRHS will take the field at 5:45pm.  

More info coming later this week! 

Friendship Cup, Saturday Sept 18th - this will be our first performance in front of judges and will 

kick off our scores that will determine our place at State.  This event is held at Englewood High 

School and is an all day event with schools coming from all over Colorado and even some from out 

of State.  A SignUp Genius will be sent out for this event in the case that carpool is needed.  More 

info coming later this week! 

Marching Band Fees - The final $100 

Marching Band fee has been add to your 

MySchoolBucks account.  Please log in and pro-

cess payment as soon as you can.  Thank you! 



Get to know the Marching Band  - Enjoy some pictures from our first 2 performances.  Q-Man 5K 

Race from Aug 14th and the first Football Pep Band from Sept 4th.  We are all FALCON AWSEOME! 

Happy Birthday!  

Shoutout to all the September Birthdays! 

Belle and Mia 

Thank you for reading our Newsletter.  If you have any suggestions for the newsletter donôt hesitate to share your ideas! 

 

 

 

 


